

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS

16<sup>th</sup> January 2018

Dear Parents/Carers.



## Year 6 Science Experiment - Chocolate Rocks

On Thursday 18<sup>th</sup> January the Year 6 children will be using chocolate as part of a science experiment. They will be making chocolate fossils! The chocolate used will not contain nuts or be eaten as part of the experiment. The children will be bringing home their chocolate fossils at the end of the day. The 'fossilised' animals will also be made from sweets.

If you have any objections and would rather your child did not take part in this practical experiment please let Miss Tweed or the school office know by 8:30 am on Thursday.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher







